
From: Michael Sheehan <Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 9:02 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov>; 
Subject: DG 22-015; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., Keene Division Summer 2022 Cost 
of Gas - CONFIDENTIAL 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Attached for filing in the above docket please find (1) confidential and redacted versions of the Final 
Audit Report for the 2021 Keene Summer COG, and (2) the live Excel model of the 2021 Keene Summer 
COG Reconciliation.  
 
Michael Sheehan | Liberty Utilities (New Hampshire) | Director, Legal Services 
P: 603-724-2135 | C: 603-425-8085 | E: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 
VAT#123456  
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